

## Flying Fifteen International - Australia Inc

## **President - Les Kearney**

30th January 2018
The Commodore
Mornington Yacht Club
PO Box 291
Mornington, Vic, 3931

## Dear Chris

I would like to thank Mornington Yacht Club for hosting the 2018 FFIA Australian Championship. It was a job well done and the event was truly a great success, great winds most days, good courses, what more could we ask for?

The hospitality from all members of MYC was superb. Your volunteers did a fantastic job and all on and off water activities were as smooth as silk.

Please express our thanks to all of your members for their hard work in making our championship a success.

Yours sincerely

Michael Clark Secretary